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Dear Praying Friends,  

We Trust this letter finds each of you well and doing good. we hope your personal 

walk and fellowship with our Lord is sweet. Let us begin by expressing our gratitude 

for your continued Prayers and Faithful Support. We are truly appreciative for all you 

do for us. Thank you and God bless you. at the Present time it’s been 4 months that I 

am back here in the Philippines with my family. We are always grateful to see how 

God is blessing the work over here. It is not easy, but we Thank the Lord, because his 

Grace is always sufficient for all of us. We opened new home Bible studies to new      

Families and several joining the church. 

We recently had 42 folks saved over the last 2 months and been attending our church 

consistently. Also we had Baptisms as well. one good piece of news is a recently purchased van for the ministry. 

This will enable us to take care of the Children’s ministry and other church related activities like youth camps, 

fellowships etc. Thank you to all who commited and help so we can purchase this van as I have mentioned to you 

when I was there, this van can put 30 skinny Filipinos which it did, but excluding me Lol. Thank you to all of you 

who have helped so we can purchase this Church Van. 

Regarding church planting update, we already found a piece of land where we can start building a small church. 

Please Pray for the needs. I already talk to the owner of the land and he is 

selling it for $21,000 Please Pray for this urgent need. The owner told me that 

if we can give him the 50% down payment which is $11,000 until June. he is 

willing to make the remaining amount like a monthly installment. Please 

consider this urgent Prayer request of ours.  

Just incase you wanted to help by passing a love offering in any amount, you 

can send the check in our mission board, or online. by using paypal.com for 

faster transaction. our account is www.paypal.me/missionarytolibas we will 

make sure that the Lord’s money will be put to good use. Please join us in 

prayer concerning this specific need so the new mission work in that community, can have a small church, where 

new converts can serve the Lord and the Gospel will continue to be Proclaimed. If you need to reach us, you can 

email us at darwintolibas@gmail.com or thru our FBpage. 

In closing we want to thank you again for your faithful prayers and financial support.  Jesus said in John 9:4, “I must 

work the works of him that sent me, while it is day: the night cometh, when no man can work.”  Truly the hour is 

late, and the need has never been greater. Therefore with your help and by God’s grace, Our Family and I will 

continue by faith. May the Lord Bless us as we all Serve Him. For the Gospel's Sake, 

Bro.Darwin Tolibas 
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